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Headteachers special mention to: all our pupils for raising such an amazing amount of money for CIN 

 

 

   

     Educate   Protect   Love   Serve 

Please share this Newsletter with your child. All newsletters can 

be found on our website: http://www.st-marys-bod.cornwall.sch.uk 

found on our website: http://www.st-marys-

bod.eschools.co.uk/website  

http://www.st-marys-bod.eschools.co.uk/website
http://www.st-marys-bod.eschools.co.uk/website
http://www.st-marys-bod.eschools.co.uk/website


 

        

   

Christmas Jumper Day 10 December 2021 
Christmas Dinner Day 16 December 2021 
Last day of Autumn Term 17 December 2021 
Spring Term starts  4 January 2022 
Spring Half Term  21-25 February 2022 
Inset Day   28 February 2022 
Last day of Spring Term 8 April 2022 
Summer Term starts 25 April 2022 
May Bank Holiday  2 May 2022 
Summer Half Term  30 May – 3 June 2022 
Inset Day   6 June 2021 
Inset Day   25 and 26 July 2022 
Last day of Summer Term 26 July 2022 

 

 

Illness & Absence  

 

To ensure t he saf et y o f  our  p up ils it  is essen t ial 

t hat  p arent s p hone and  leave a m essage on  our  

answ er  service b y 9.15am  every day t hey are 

ab sent .  Many o f  our  ch ild ren  w alk t o  schoo l so  

w e need  t o  account  f o r  t hem  if  t hey d on ’t  ar r ive. 

If  you haven ’t  lef t  a m essage and  w e d on ’t  know  

w here t hey are, p lease exp ect  a p hone call and  

p ossib ly a house visit  if  t here is no  resp onse. If  

your  ch ild  has b een p oor ly t he d ay b ef o re, w e 

st ill need  a d aily p hone call ...w e cannot  just  

assum e t hey are at  hom e. 

  

 

  

 

 

 A Message from Mrs Langton          * Music Lessons * 

 

Thank you to those parents who have got in touch about woodwind 

lessons for your children. I will contact Miss Elston and pass those 

names on. 

 

Some pupils have asked about guitar lessons, so if you are interested 

in this, please let me know.  

 

Finally, a music teacher we know well has said she is able to run 

keyboard / piano or recorder lessons in school. We have a set of 

keyboards in school so this would be very easy to set up. Again, 

please contact me if you are interested. 

 

If there are any other instruments you would love to learn, let me 

know and I will find out what is available! 

 

There is a charge for these lessons, which depends on the number of 

children in a group, but some children may be eligible for reduced 

Christmas Performances Dates 

Nursery & Reception – Wednesday 1 December @ 2.15 p.m. 

Nursery & Reception – Thursday 2 December @ 10.00am 

 

KS1 - Wednesday 8 December @ 2.00 pm – School Hall 

KS1 - Thursday 9 December @ 2.00 pm – School Hall 

 

KS2 – Tuesday 14 December @ 6.00 pm - St Marys Church 

KS2 – Wednesday 15 December @ 1.30 pm – St Marys Church 

 

**Watch out for more information on Class Dojo** 
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